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October 11, 2018

Veena Raizada
vraizada@salud.unm.edu

Dear  Veena Raizada:

On 10/11/2018, the HRRC reviewed the following submission:

Type of Review: Initial Study
Title of Study: Cardiovascular Disease in Friedreich’s Ataxia

Investigator: Veena Raizada
Study ID: 18-672
Funding: No Affiliated Company
Grant ID: N/A

IND, IDE, or HDE: None

Documents Reviewed: • Clarification Letter.docx
• Friedreich Ataxia – Final 10-1-18.docx

The IRB determined that the proposed activity is not research involving human subjects. 
IRB review and approval is not required.

This determination applies only to the activities described in the submission and does not 
apply should any changes be made to these documents. If changes are being considered 
and there are questions about whether HRRC review is required, please contact the 
HRPO for guidance.

Sincerely,

Thomas F. Byrd, MD
HRRC Chair

https://irb.health.unm.edu/IRB/sd/Rooms/Misc/ResourceContainerFactory?target=com.webridge.account.Person%5bOID%5b79B86080C53BFD4FB9BB024899EFEACD%5d%5d
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